Judee Jones

From: Margaret Williams04

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 3:04 PM

To: clinton.edminster@gmail.com; jami.ander@hotmail.com
Cc: Judee Jones

Subject: Alcohol License

Importance: High

Good Afternoon,

| would like to inform you of a proposed establishment in your neighborhood. “Maruti Montgomery” has
applied for an Alcohol License. The City of Savannah understands the importance of a positive working
relationship between businesses and the community they serve. For that reason, we encourage new business
owners to meet with neighborhood leaders and residents to discuss expectations and the business’s plan. As
the Thomas Square/Metropolitan Neighborhood Association president you are free to contact the business
owner, Dharmishtaben Patel at 843.143.7736 to facilitate that discussion.

If you do not see the need to meet with the applicant please respond to this email indicating
no meeting is required.

The establishment will be going before the City Council scheduled for December 20, 2018.

Company Name Location
Maruti Montgomery 1816 Montgomery St.

If there are any concerns, please contact the City of Savannah at (912) 651-3685.

Margaret Williams, MPA
Assistant Director
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